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Hi, 

 

My name is Marisa and I've lived in Oregon for about 10 years. We absolutely need 

HB 2601 to achieve our climate goals and protect our future. There is no future with 

fossil fuels. We must divest, and we must have transparency and accountability on 

where these funds are allocated so that trust between the community and 

government is rebuilt. I support HB 2601 because there is no future for us if we 

continue supporting fossil fuels. I support HB 2601 because transparency and 

accountability are key to proper fund management. I hope that you support HB 2601 

and vote to protect Oregon's wildlife, people, and our future. 

 

Thank you, 

Marisa Morby 


